Stéphane Cyr

From: lan Wallis <iwallis@lacajunbayou.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 3:52 PM

To: Larry Peach; Stéphane Cyr; Anique Dugas
Subject: Louisiana's Cajun Bayou Update

COURRIEL EXTERNE - FAITES PREUVE DE PRUDENCE
EXTERNAL EMAIL — USE CAUTION

Hello Stephane, Anique, and Larry,

Hope you are doing well and enjoying the early part of Summer in Nova Scotia! With the heat and humidity
down herein Louisiana, both Cody & | wish we were up there!

Reaching out to check in and provide some updates on what we’ve been working on over the last few months
and since we last saw you at CMA. Can’t believe it’s almost been a whole year!

Most recently, we have begun the process of moving into our brand new Visitor’s Center! As you may recall,
the previous was destroyed by Hurricane Ida in 2021. This new building has been a long time coming and will
feature many exciting exhibits (Both in English & French), a 3D map of our region with interactive elements,

and a couple of alligator mounts (as you would expect). The official ribbon cutting and grand opening will be
taking place sometime in the next two months once the final touches are made.

We also have the Grand Reveil Acadien taking place here in October. There are multiple events going on
across the state including in Lafourche Parish. Wanted to see if your team planned to come down again for

this, or if you had any additional trips planned?

As always, we love working with our friends in Nova Scotia. Any way we can collaborate in the future or work
together, please let us know.

Wishing you all the best and looking forward to hearing from you!

LOUISIANAS lan Wallis | Sales & Marketing Manager

gnjaﬁ P 985.537.5800 | TF 877.537.5800
BHYBU P.O. Box 340 | Raceland, LA 70394

Website | Facebook | X | Instagram | TikTok
TOURISM




